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MEMBER, DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA BAIL
NOT ADMITTED IN FLORIDA
PRACTICE LIMITED TO FEDERAL AGENCIES

BY PRIORITY MAIL
July 13, 2017

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW
Washington DC 20554

ATTENTION: Media Bureau, Audio Division

RE: RHODE ISLAND PUBLIC RADIO
Broadcast Station WXNI(NCE-FM), Facility ID No. 163899, Newport RI

SUBJECT:

	

Notification of Change in Main Studio Location

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of Rhode Island Public Radio, licensee of Noncommercial Educational FM
Broadcast Station WXNI, Newport, Rhode Island, this letter is written to notify the
Commission pursuant to Section 73.1125 of the Commission's rules that the station's main
studio has been relocated to One Union Street, Providence, Rhode Island, pursuant to special
temporary authority granted in FCC File No. BLSTA-20 I 70502AAR.

Kindly note that upon commencement of station operation with facilities specified in
FCC File No. BPED-20 1501 O4AAW, which authorizes a change in transmitter and antenna
site, the location of the main studio will be in compliance with the specifications of Section
73.11 25(a)(3) of the Commission's rules.

Kindly communicate any questions directly to the undersigned.

JWK/
cc: Local Public File


